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2015 WORLD CUP MEMO 

WEDNESDAY 5TH FEBRUARY 2014 

MEMO REFERENCE NUMBER 02052014 

 SUBJECT:  VARIOUS INFORMATION. 

BOARD MEMBERS MESSAGE: 

The Board members are delighted with the early expressions of interest that has been collected by 

Touch Football Australia (TFA).  The facts supplied by TFA has been very informative and has 

contributed to the expressions of interest received.  The Board members are looking forward to 

working closely with TFA to present an excellent experience for all participants at what we expect to 

be the “Best Ever”.   

VENUE AND AREA MAP   

It has been bought to the attention of the Board members that at the previous two World Cups a 

number of national teams could walk to the venue from their accommodation.  With the forthcoming 

2015 World Cup being staged in Coffs Harbour this convenience is not available to participating 

nations.  Please refer to the map of Coffs (link below) to give an idea of where everything is placed. 

https://www.google.com/maps/views/explore?gl=us&ll=-30.302267,153.121688&z=14  

The Stadium is approx 5 to 7 Kms from the centre of Coffs Harbour CBD you can get to it by following 

Hogbin Drive to Stadium Drive. 

PUBLIC TRANSPORT 

For nations who are not planning on having ground transport at their convenience they would need 

to rely on public transport.  Bus services run passed the stadium and when I am back in Coffs harbour 

I will investigate the seats available on Public Transport as well as the costs involved in mini coach 

hire. 

COACHING AND REFEREEING ASSISTANCE: 

Please be reminded that for any Coaching and refereeing assistance please, in the first instance, 

contact Mr Peter McNeven (Coaching) petermcfit@hotmail.com and Mr Ian Mathew (Refereeing). 

breezmat@bigpond.com both these Commission chairpersons are very interested in assisting in their 

respective portfolios. 

Bill Ker 

Secretary General 

On Behalf of the FIT Board Members 
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